
 

Brampton School Traffic Safety Council 
Site Inspection Report 

 
Date: February 26, 2024   -  Ward: 9  

 
 
 
 

 
School/Location:  Earnscliffe Public School, 50 Earnscliffe Circle  
 
Principal:   Maxine Miller      Time(s): 8:10 - 8:55 a.m. & 2:50 - 3:30 p.m. 
                  
Phone:  905-793-2903 Weather: Sunny  
 
Requested By: Brampton Resident  
 
Nature of Problem:  Student Pedestrian and Traffic Safety Concerns at the Intersection of 

Earnscliffe Gate and Earnscliffe Circle 
 
Observers Present:  A.M. - Will Davies, Trustee / Member; Don Harberer, Member;  

P.M. - Elsetia Rhudd, Crossing Guard Coordinator 
 

Observations: 
 
1. At the intersection, Earnscliffe Gate runs north-south, and Earnscliffe Circle runs east-west. 

Earnscliffe Circle is a through street with a stop sign and crosswalk on Earnscliffe Gate. 
Earnscliffe Senior Public School is located east of the intersection on Earnscliffe Circle. There 
is a sidewalk on the north side of Earnscliffe Circle and both sides of Earnscliffe Gate. 

 
2. During both site inspection times, approximately 25 students crossed at the crosswalk with no 

issues. 
 

 3. During the morning site inspection, many drivers did not come to a complete stop at the stop 
sign, however, no students were in the intersection at those times. Traffic at the intersection 
was heavy from all three directions, due to the short length of Earnscliffe Gate, but no major 
issues were observed. The afternoon traffic was a little lighter and still no issues to report.  

  
5. During the site inspections, less than five elementary students crossed from east to west by 

themselves and without issues. No school related safety concerns were observed. 

 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. That this Site Inspection report for Earnscliffe be received, and 
 
2. That the Manager of Traffic Operations be requested to review the proposal on Earnscliffe 

Circle to operate as one way street.   
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